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Head’s Letter 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We've been so fortunate with the weather this week; although it's been frosty in 

the mornings, it's been lovely to have the sunshine in the afternoons. As I write 

this, you can see that I am dressed up as the White Rabbit from Alice in 

Wonderland and might start regretting my choice of thick white jumper under the 

shirt...! It's been great to see all of the different book characters walking around 

the school, from the Teletubbies in Year 6 to numerous Harry Potters and a few 

Ninja Turtles. Teachers loved the 

opportunity to read a story to a 

different class than their own. Look 

out on social media and in next week’s newsletter for more 

pictures. 

The World Music Workshops this week were a loud and 

rhythmic success and the children were able to participate 

in such a collaborative way to create pieces of music in time 

with one another and on a grand scale. Tuesday also saw 

Year 5 head off to Fullbrook School to watch 'Everyone's 

Talking About Jamie'. Children reported that they loved 

seeing past pupils of Pyrford, including some siblings of 

current children, on stage. They were also able to have a Q&A session with the cast after the show which 

they found very special.  

I hope that you were able to attend Parents' Evening meeting this week and were excited to see the first 

and more recent pages of your child's learning to understand the progress they have made since 

September.  

This afternoon we’re inviting mothers, aunts, grandmothers and significant others in for a 'MAGS' picnic 

and celebration. I hope that you enjoy the children's songs and 

offerings - I know they had a lot of fun preparing for it! I 

appreciate that it would be lovely to do this across the school, 

however, all year groups get their own special events throughout 

the year, from scientist visitors to printing artist workshops to 

help keep the curriculum alive.  

I hope you all have an amazing 

weekend! 

Kind regards 

Pete 

Pete Wright 

Head of School 
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Please may we ask for your co-

operation in keeping all our 

children safe on their way to and 

from school? 

Stopping on white chevrons (see 

below) is illegal and causes 

problems with sight lines and 

congestion in and out of the church 

car park. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When walking in from Coldharbour 

Road, please use the path around 

the edge of the car park. Tempting 

though it is to cut across the car 

park, there are always vehicles 

coming and going and small 

children are hard to spot if they are 

moving amongst the parked cars. 

Do you know how old children should be to use social media?  Action 

for Children produced this handy guide which shows that they are not 

appropriate for primary school children.  Please remember that even if 

your children are old enough to use these platforms, they still need to 

be guided and supervised.  Further information can be found at https://

parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/home-family-life/technology/safe-

online/ 

https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/home-family-life/technology/safe-online/
https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/home-family-life/technology/safe-online/
https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/home-family-life/technology/safe-online/
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N SQUIRRELS 

Sophie Clough. Our story this week is The Gruffalo. Sophie 

independently used the resources to make a paper bag 

Gruffalo. She used purple gummed paper to be the prickles on 

the Gruffalo’s back. Well don Sophie! 

R BEECH  

Evie Maskell for doing so well with her writing at school. Last 

week she wrote the whole story of the Gingerbread Man at home, 

using excellent language. She even illustrated her work 

beautifully. She was so proud she had to take it home to keep. 

R HAZEL 

Max Lamb. We have been writing about ‘People Who Help Us’. 

Max did an amazing job with only a little bit of help. Well done 

Max! 

1 OAK 

Wilbur Foote for wonderful letter writing persuading people to 

not drop litter in the woods! 

1 PINE 

Aayat Atiq for working incredibly hard in reading and phonics. 

Well done and keep up the great work! 

2 CEDAR 

Amelie Carapiet for fantastic attitude to learning in her reading 

and writing. Amelie is becoming more confident each day and is 

excited to show off her reading and writing. Well done Amelie, 

keep up the fantastic work! 

2 HAWTHORN 

Fionnuala Schifano. In Science, we have been learning about 

materials and their properties. Nula impressed me with her 

ability to work well as a team, making a structure to produce 

an egg. Her group succeeded and the egg remained safe. Well 

done Nula! 

3 ELM 

Samuel Hughes. In Computing this week we coded pencil sprites 

to move in four directions and to draw a line as they move. Not 

only did Samuel correctly code his sprite, he added an imaginative 

background and repositioned his pencil to make his project look 

professional. Great work Samuel! 

3 MAPLE 

Otis Tucker. In Science we have been finding out about 

different types of rocks and investigating their properties. Otis 

enjoyed our practical work testing which rock was the most 

hard wearing. He wrote a good conclusion to explain what he 

had found out. 

4 ALDER 

Hattie Broadley for writing a fantastic poem based on our book 

Jemmy Button. Hattie was extremely creative with wonderful noun 

phrases. She is working really hard and we are very proud of the 

effort she is making. 

4 BIRCH 

Haider-Ali Awan & Ethan Gray for their excellent poems based 

upon Jemmy Button’s sea journey. They worked incredibly 

hard to use their senses to describe  what Jemmy would have 

seen on his Caribbean island and all around him while 

travelling to England. They showed great creativity and 

completed the work independently. Well done Haider-Ali and 

Ethan - you have written brilliant poems and presented them 

beautifully! 

4 LARCH 

Matthew Derrick for his fantastic Big Write! He managed to write 

a lot in the time and successfully used fronted adverbials to start 

his sentences. He really challenged himself with the punctuation 

he used and included descriptive language. 

5 ROWAN 

Bibi Knott for how hard she has been working in Maths. We 

are learning about decimals, percentages and fractions. It has 

been a pleasure to see how Bibi’s confidence has grown. Well 

done Bibi, keep up the great work! 

5 WILLOW 

Riya Kaur for her outstanding work in Art. Year 5 have been 

learning how to write their names using different perspectives. 

Riya created a fantastic 3-D writing effect using the skills she 

learnt in the lesson and chose a vibrant colour to make it ‘pop’ off 

the page even more. Well done Riya. 

6 HOLLY 

Saish Khadka. In DT we had the exciting task of identifying 

different spices, using a description as well as using aroma and 

what the spices looked like. Saish was excellent at supporting 

his group to correctly name the spices and shared his 

knowledge of how the spices are used to enhance food. Well 

done Saish! 

6 LAUREL 

Martha Stringfellow for her work in Science. The children are 

learning about the human body and what it means to have a 

healthy lifestyle, focussing this week on the effects of alcohol and 

drugs on the human body. Martha’s work was very clear, detailed 

and well-represented. Well done Martha, keep up the great work! 
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SPRING TERM DATES 

Fri 8 Mar 14:20 EYFS & KS1 MAGs Picnic 

Fri 8 Mar 15:15-15:45 Y5 & Y6 Friendly Friday 

Thu 14 Mar  Y2 to Brooklands Museum 

Fri 15 Mar  Reception Superhero Day 

Fri 15 Mar 09:00 Bag2School Collection 

Mon 18 Mar 08:45-09:30 EYFS/KS1 Termly Awards 

Tue 19 Mar 16:00-17:00 Y3/4 Cross Country @ Hoebridge (selected pupils) 

Tue 19 Mar 16:00 Y5/6 Netball Team to QE School, Guildford 

Wed 20 Mar 08:45-09:30 KS2 Termly Awards 

Wed 20 Mar  Little City visit EYFS 

Thu 21 Mar  Y5 Viking Workshop 

Fri 22 Mar  Spring Colour Raffle & Mufti Day 

Fri 22 Mar 19:30-22:00 PTA Quiz Night 

Mon 25 Mar 09:00 Easter Service @ CoGS 

Mon 25 Mar  Easter Pause Day 

Tue 26 Mar 15:10 / 15:15 Last Day of Spring Term 

Wed 27 Mar  INSET DAY 

Thu 28 Mar  INSET DAY 

Fri 29 Mar -  

Fri 12 Apr 

 EASTER HOLIDAY 

 

 

Ink Cartridge Collection  
You can help us raise funds by 

recycling your ink cartridges.   

Please bring to the school office.   

We cannot take toner and laser 

cartridges. 

SUMMER TERM DATES 

Mon 15 Apr  First Day of Summer Term 

Thu 18 Apr  Y5 Football Match @ The Marist 

Wed 17 - Fri 19 Apr  Y4 Hindleap Warren Residential 

Fri 26 Apr  Eco Mufti Day 

Fri 26 Apr 15:15-15:45 YR, Y1 & Y2 Friendly Friday 

Wed 1 May am Y3 Feet First Walking Training 

Wed 1 May  Y6 Football Match @ The Marist 

Thu 2 May  Y5 to Mosque 

Thu 2 May am Y3 Feet First Walking Training 

Fri 3 May  Y5 to Hampton Court 

Fri 3 May 15:15-15:45 Y3 & Y4 Friendly Friday 

Mon 6 May  BANK HOLIDAY 

Wed 8 May  Y4 Rainforest Workshop 

Fri 10 May  YR to Godstone Farm 

Fri 10 May 15:15-15:45 Y5 & Y6 Friendly Friday 

Mon 13 - Thu 16 May  KS2 SATS 
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SUMMER TERM DATES contd 

Fri 17 May 18:30 PTA Cupcake Decorating Course 

Wed 22 May 2 pm Y3&4 Production @ CoGS 

Mon 27 - Fri 31 May  HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

Wed 12 Jun  District Sports 

Fri 14 Jun  Y5 to Wildwood 

Fri 14 Jun 15:15-15:45 YR, Y1 & Y2 Friendly Friday 

Tue 18 June  Y6 Leavers’ Service @ Cathedral 

Wed 19 Jun  EYFS Minibeast Workshop 

Wed 19 Jun  Y6 Lego STEM Workshop 

Thu 20 Jun  District Sports 

Fri 21 Jun  Y4 Chinese Dragon Workshop 

Fri 21 Jun 15:15-15:45 Y3 & Y4 Friendly Friday 

Sat 22 Jun Evening Brass Concert @ CoGS 

Wed 26 Jun  Y2 to Lookout Discovery Centre 

Thu 27 Jun  SEND Fullbrook Transition Day 

Fri 28 Jun  Y3 Activity Day 

Fri 28 Jun 15:15-15:45 Y5 & Y6 Friendly Friday 

Mon 1 Jul 08:45-09:30 EYFS/KS1 Termly Awards 

Mon 1 Jul  Fullbrook Transition Day 

Tue 2 Jul (prov) 09:00-12:00 KS2 Sports Day 

Wed 3 Jul 08:45-09:30 KS2 Termly Awards 

Thu 4 Jul (prov) 09:00-12:00 EYFS / KS1 Sports Day 

Mon 8 - Fri 12 Jul  Y6 Osmington Bay Residential 

Mon 8 Jul Morning Y5 Fullbrook Away Day 

Mon 22 Jul 09:00 Leavers’ Service @ CoGS 

Tue 23 Jul 12:00 Last Day of Summer Term 
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